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 Paul Lopez – Director of 
Maintenance & Transportation 

Princeton Jr/Sr High School District 

Phone No.: 530-439-2261 Date:  March 9, 2011 

Call From: Fatuma Yusuf Time:  10:20 AM 

Message 
Taken By: Fatuma Yusuf 

Subject: School bus routes 

I was told that Paul Lopez, the Director of Maintenance & Transportation, was the person to 
talk to but that he was, however, out of at that time. The receptionist told me that she would 
have him call me when he returns.  

Paul Lopez called me back the same day and left me a vm message. He left me his cell 
phone # and asked that I call him back on that number.  

3/10/11 –  Got through to Paul. He told me that the school district has 3 routes. He asked 
that he email him with my request and he’ll then email the map to me. His email address: 
PaulLopez@glenncoe.org. I emailed Paul immediately and he faxed the map to me the next 
day.  
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From:                                         Paul Lopez [PaulLopez@glenncoe.org]
Sent:                                           Friday, March 11, 2011 12:40 PM
To:                                               Yusuf, Fatuma/SAC
Subject:                                     RE: School bus routes
 
Hello Fatuma,
 
I just faxed the info. you asked for please let me know if there is any thing I missed thank you.

From: Fatuma.Yusuf@CH2M.com [Fatuma.Yusuf@CH2M.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 10:39 AM
To: Paul Lopez
Subject: RE: School bus routes

This should get to you.
 
From: Yusuf, Fatuma/SAC 
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 10:36 AM
To: 'paullopez@glennco.org'
Subject: School bus routes
 
Hi Paul,
 
Per our recent phone conversation, here’s my email requesting the school bus routes for your school district. As I mentioned
to you, I’m working on a CA Dept. of Water Resources (DWR) project and as part of that project we’ve been asked by DWR to
request school bus routes from school districts in Glenn County. Please either email or fax the routes for the three schools
you mentioned, showing the names of the roads, as soon as you are able to. Please don’t hesitate to call me on my cell (today)
or at the office if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,

Fatuma Yusuf
Senior Economist
CH2M HILL
2485 Natomas Park Dr. Ste 600
Sacramento, CA 95833
916.286.0479 (Direct)
916.524-3721 (Cell)
916.614.3484 (Fax)
Email: Fatuma.Yusuf@ch2m.com
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Fatuma.Yusuf@CH2M.com
mailto:Fatuma.Yusuf@ch2m.com







	Princeton Jr Sr High_School bus routes_PLopez_ROC
	/TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD

	RE School bus routes_PLopez
	Local Disk
	C:\Users\fyusuf\Documents\Projects\2011\NODOS\EIR_EIS\Data\School Districts_Bus Routes\RE School bus routes_PLopez.htm


	Princeton Joint Unified_School routes

